METRO
FLOOD
DIVERSION
AUTHORITY

TO: Local Media

FROM: Metro Flood Diversion Authority, Corrective Notice

DATE: June 17, 2024

SUBJECT: OPEN MEETINGS LAW - Technical Dispute Resolution
Board

Please be advised that a Technical Dispute Resolution Board special meeting was held virtually on
Monday June 17, 2024, amongst the members of such Board beginning at 9 am CT.

In compliance with North Dakota open meetings law, future meetings of the Technical Dispute
Review Board will have public access to the meeting as follows:

> View the meeting on Fargo TV or at www.TVFargo.com
> View the meeting on the City of Fargo’s Facebook or Twitter feed
> View the meeting at FMDiversion.gov/Meeting

> View the meeting at Twitter.com/FMDiversion

Meeting documents are available at www.FMDiversion gov.

This notice is being sent in accordance with the North Dakota open meetings law.

4784 Amber Valley Parkway South, Suite 100
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